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PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Avon Planning Board will hold a Public
Hearing on Thursday, September 27, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. to discuss by law
changes under section 2 definitions and to develop proposed language for
special town meeting. The hearing will be held in the Avon Planning Board
Office at the Avon Town Hall, Buckley Center, 65 East Main Street.

Text may be viewed prior to the hearing at Town Clerk’s Offices during regular business hours.

Charles Comeau, Chairman

AVON PLANNING BOARD

Publication dates: The Enterprise September 12, 2018 and The Moneysaver 9/19/2018



